
 

 
Cover Crop Field Day 

HAS BEEN CANCELED 
 

 

After careful consideration and in an abundance of precaution amid the 
COVID-19 pandemic situation, we have decided to cancel the Shafter 
cover crop field day scheduled for March 19.  

Reach out to Shulamit Shroder (sashroder@ucanr.edu or 661-903-9442) 
for cover crop and Healthy Soils Program questions.  
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